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Debbie Parsons

From: Debbie Parsons

Sent; Tuesday, October 03, 2006 9:40 AM
To: Heather Predham

Subject: ER/PR

Hi Heather

Received a call from Dr. Joy McCarthy this morning advising that she did not get the orginal letter on

On the patient's chart was only the copy that was sent te Dr. Tompkins. My records show that the letter was mailed to Dr.
McCarthy. Dr. McCarthy called back to say that she called this lady this morning and apparently she was notifed by Dr.
Tompkins {(who was copied letter) that the panel recommended treatment with tamoxifen. The lady refused tamoxifen at
that time according to Joy. Joy advised also that her ER/PR results were not on the patient's chart and no notes at ail
about her being notifed of the pane's recommendation.

She still insists that she did not get the origina! letter and it must have been lost from my office to hers.

Debbie Parsons

Administrative Assistant

Quality and Risk Management
Room 1227, Southcotf Hall
Phone: 777-6777 / Fax: 777-8033






